
 

It has been lovely to see the whole class back in school. We have been 
really pleased with how well they have settled back into routines and 
been keen to learn. 
In Phonics, we have been recapping the sounds and words learnt so far. Lots of chil-
dren have been finding the phase 3 sounds difficult to remember so this is something 
we will be focussing on over the next few weeks. 
In Maths, we have been recapping the numbers to 8. We have been matching a nu-
meral to the amount, putting the numbers in the correct order and deciding which 
pictures show ‘the same amount’ as another picture. 
The children have enjoyed watching the tadpoles and how quickly they have come 
out of their frogspawn and started swimming. We cannot wait to see the further 
changes they make.  
We made a few changes to the classroom whilst school was closed and the children 
have been fantastic at caring for the resources and tidying them away into the cor-
rect places once they have finished using them. 
Well done to our star of the week, Yazmin-Rose, for achieving a big milestone with 
her independent self care in school. Unfortunately, we will not be sending Wilfred 
home for the rest of this academic year.  

Friday 12th March 2021 

Home Learning  
Please share your reading book with your child and record when you have read in their yellow 

reading record. We expect the children to read at least 3 times each week at home.  

PE 
The children are now changing into 
their PE kit in school. Please ensure 

your child’s PE kit is in school.  
Here is a photo to remind you of the 

school PE kit—blue shorts (or tracksuit 
bottoms for the winter), red or green or yellow or 
blue t-shirt depending on your child’s house colour 

and trainers/plimsolls. 
Any problems, please let us know. 

Reminders…. 
 Book bags and reading books should 

be in school EVERYDAY 
 Reading books are changed on Tues-

days and Fridays 
 Library books are changed on Wednes-

days  
 Your child should have a bag of spare 

clothes on their peg (we sent slips out 
11/032021 outlining what was miss-

ing from your child’s bag) 
 PE is now on a Friday, please ensure 

earrings are removed or they will be 
taped 

 Wellies need to be in school 

Diary Dates….. 
 Friday 19th March—dress up for Red Nose 

Day/Story Telling Week  
 Thursday 1st April—Term 4 ends  


